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I am writing in support of LD2238. I urge you to approve this bill and move it 
forward in the legislative process.
If Maine had a longer waiting period between the purchase of a firearm and coming 
into possession of the gun, many suicides and much domestic violence would be 
prevented.  People often act on impulse resulting in violence, but this anger or 
depression could be lessened by the elapse of a few days.
Please vote Ought to Pass on LD2238.


